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The Girls on the Run had their celebration 5K this month! There was fun
hair coloring, lots of pictures and great music. They all did an amazing job
and used positivity and encouragement to cheer each other on!  Each of
the girls also received a medal at the end of the race!

Click here for full Calendar:
https://www.srswebster.org/calendar/



Our school had their annual Moving Up Liturgy led by our 2nd Grade. Each class
passed down their grade banner to the next incoming class. This is such an exciting
day to see how our God Drops have grown and acknowledge all the hard work they
have done! Our 5th Graders received the Godspeed banner as they will continue their
journey at their new schools next year. Mrs. Wagner also passed down her title of
Principal to Mrs. LeFrois who will be taking over next year! 

M o v i n g  U p  L i t u r g y  



M o t h e r / S o n  N e r f  E v e n t  
Our Mother/Son Nerf event was so much fun! This is always a great bonding
experience and an opportunity to let all our little boys get out their energy on the
field! This year we had the ice cream truck visit at the end for a special treat! 



P r e - K  S o n g f e s t
Our little God Drops celebrated the end of Pre-K and beginning of Kindergarten with a
end of year song fest! They sang up on the stage for their families and then enjoyed
treats with their friends. 



G o d s p e e d
The 5th Graders and their families attended the Godspeed event.  This is a special
moment to celebrate their acheivements here at St. Rita and wish them well on their
next chapter moving into middle school. We will miss our 5th Grade so much and wish
them all the best on their next journey!



B l u e  &  G o l d  D a y !
The last day of school is our Blue & Gold Day event! This is a day of competing in
outdoor field games to see who will win- Blue or Gold? We began our day with a pep
rally to get each team ready to play! Students finished their day with a hot dog lunch
and having chips thrown to them from the top of a fire truck!! The tug of war
completes the competitions and the winner this year was..........GOLD!  Everyone did an
amazing job at showing good sportsmanship and team work all day! We can't wait for
next year!
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      Wrap!
Wrap!
Wrap!   

HAVE AN AMAZING SUMMER!HAVE AN AMAZING SUMMER!HAVE AN AMAZING SUMMER!


